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Bill Mustage Promoted to Branch Manager of Offender Information Services 

 

FRANKFORT, Ky. (Nov. 5, 2018) – Kentucky Department of Corrections Deputy Commissioner Hilarye Dailey 

today announced that Bill Mustage has been promoted to branch manager of Offender Information Services. 

“Bill Mustage’s solid foundation in Offender Information Services, both at the Central Office and institutional level, 

have well prepared him for this role,” said Dailey. “His dynamic leadership style will be essential in managing the 

vital and challenging functions performed in the Offender Information Services Branch.” 

Mustage began his career with the Department of Corrections in 2009 as a correctional officer at Luther Luckett 

Correctional Complex (LLCC). He held varying positions during his time at LLCC including sanitation officer, 

captain’s clerk and control center officer. In 2012, he promoted to an offender information specialist at Kentucky 

State Reformatory (KSR). While at KSR he graduated from the I-LEAD program in 2014, where his group’s 

project was chosen by the department for implementation.  

In 2015, Mustage was promoted to the offender information supervisor at Roederer Correctional Complex (RCC). 

He managed the area responsible for KOMS files, good time credits and sentence calculations. Additionally, he 

worked with discharges of all inmates at RCC and the Assessment Center. He was promoted again in 2017 to 

the position of unit administrator I and oversaw the operations of the Roederer Reentry Office. At the beginning 

of 2018, Mustage was asked to serve as the interim placement manager for Offender Information Services in 

Central Office and soon after was promoted into the position. Since September of this year, has served as the 

acting branch manager. 

During his time with corrections, Mustage has participated in numerous trainings and received several 

certifications. He served as a member of RCC’s Hostage Negotiation Team (HNT) and was named the 2017 

RCC non-security supervisor of the year. He is also a member of the current class of the Commissioner’s 

Executive Leadership Program. 

Editor’s note: photo attached 
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